
_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ - _ _ _ _ _

p3 7 -
,

.. p ue:
/ 'o UNITED STATES^ , ,8 NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSIONc

$ ;f WMW NO TON,0. e. 20655 LCL i]Ia.
,

%.....,/ AUG a 11968
-" '

'88 SEP 12 P2 :28

[o'cEnN,2~1Ndt
Morton B. Margulies, Chairman Dr. Oscar H. Paris ""
Administrative Judge Administrative Judge
Atomic Safety and Licensing Atomic Safety ar.d Licensing

Board Panel Board Panel
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Comission U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Comission
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In the Matter of
ALL CHEMICAL ISOTOPE ENRICHMENT INC.

(AlChem!E Facility-1 CPDF)
Docket No. 50-603-CP/0L; ASLBP No. 88-570-01-CP/0L

and

In the Matter of
ALL CHEMICAL ISOTOPE ENRICHMENT INC.
(AlChem!E Facility-2 Oliver Springs)

DocketNo.50,-104-CP;ASLBPNo. 88-571-01-CP
i

Dear Administrative Judges: ;

Reference is made to the di'cussion at pages 17-29 of the transcript of the
Special Prehearing Conference held in these proceedings in Knoxvil'e,' '

Tennessee on July 21, 1988. In part, the discussion focused on the necessity
or desirability of the Board, pursuant to 10 C.F.R. I 2.904, designating a
representative to advise and assist the Board and parties, if necessary, with
respect to security classification of information and the safeguards to be
observed with regard to such information. Staff suggested utilizing, if
necessary, an "independent reviewer" from the Comission's Office of Security
(i.e., someone who has not reviewed or supervised the security / safeguard reviews of
the AlchemIE applications). Applicant indicated it had no objectior, to using
an "independent reviewer" from Staff. (Tr. 29).
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In the event the Board and parties deem it necessary or desirable to designate
someone to advise and assist the Board and parties pursuant to 10 C.F.R. I
2.904, the staff suggests the followi.sg two persons from the Division of
Security:

Richard A. Dops (Primary Advisor)
(Mr. Dopp is tae Deputy Director of the Division of Security)

James X. Everly (Alternate to serve in Mr. Dopp's absence
or unavailability) (Mr. Everly is employed in the Division of
Security's Facilities Security and Operational Support Staff)

Neither Fessrs Dopp or Everly has reviewed or directly supervised the review of
any aspect of the AlchemlE applications.

The staff suggests that this matter can be further discussed as the need
arises. The purpose of this letter is to advise the Board and parties
concerning the identity of staff personnel available to assist the Board and
parties in the event the need arises for any such assistance.

Sincerely,

W AND.V/k
Bernard M. Bordenick
Counsel for NRC Staff

cc: Service List
Raymond J. Brady
Richcrd A. Dopp
James X. Everly
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